
Hackler Happenings
➢ Please make sure your child knows how to go home each day.  If you 

communicate this to your child’s teacher, you do not have to call the 
office. Putting this information in the agenda/assignment book is the 
best way to help your child remember what to do.  If you do it everyday, 
it will become a habit.  This will reduce the number of calls and 
interruptions into the classrooms during instructional time.  
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Message from  Nurse  Wendy: 
Vision, Hearing, and BMI screenings are continuing this week 
for all 4th grade students. If you do not want your 4th grader to 
participate in the BMI screening, please send a note to Nurse 
Wendy ASAP. Screenings will be performed through the month 
of September. Please make sure your student brings their 
glasses each day.  

Mountain Home PTO
presents Bomber Bingo Night on September 24th

in the Mountain Home Junior High Cafeteria.  There will be 
concessions and prizes given every game.  Daubers are $2.00 

each, and Bingo Cards are $1.00 for 2 or $2.00 for 6.

Community Opportunities
● Fall Good News Club begins on Tuesday, October 1 at 3:15 pm in the 

school cafeteria.  Club ends promptly at 4:30 pm.  Please plan to pick up 
your child in front of the school. The after school club is sponsored by 
Child Evangelism Fellowship of Arkansas Inc.  This is not an activity of the 
school or the school district.  Registration forms available in the office.

● You're invited to a Girl Scouts Ice Cream Social on Friday, September 27 
beginning at  6:00 pm at First Christian Church, 2338 US 62, Mountain 
Home, AR.  For any questions contact Julie Brandt 501.258.8463 or 
jbrandt@girlscoutsdiamonds.org.




